
 
 

 
  

   
  

 
 

   

 

 

Commissioners Team with Goodwill and Columbus Clippers 

The Franklin County Commissioners have teamed up with Goodwill 

Columbus and the Columbus Clippers to help individuals recycle 

unwanted electronic waste, such as computers, small appliances and 

other electronics.  The public can donate unwanted items on Saturday, 

April 25, 2015 from 9am to Noon at Huntington Park, 330 Huntington 

Park Lane.   

  

DSW Receives Award for Employment Best Practices 

Designer Shoe Warehouse (DSW) has been selected to receive the 

2015 Best Practices Award from the Association of People Supporting 

Employment First. The award recognizes DSW for their outstanding 

accomplishments promoting integrated employment for individuals with 

developmental disabilities in partnership with ARC Industries.  Kurt 

Schmitter, Director of Workforce Development, nominated DSW for the 

award. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LxQT4v6b-bb-P1hNLuPLCZIQUO_JZG7-_kkMZxyt6QhBt5AnR6JpRlq5Q0M7YEjrAxyx-nK6HlvjIMSAFHgg0vCQu786MQQ8I4qEDFSIjJSl-QbQ9qmOkYiQDDHbiIfrpKIKw4kjt-JG6ULXjErmcUdFDxM0RO0uAL_2pSwEFOBE5dE7HGTlAw==&c=qbdVbJVMIuttCoJRgIWJSMk4Oh3ofMdQHm8AB9y9D2NbvWIL9H6bkg==&ch=Cf5fuxXWrFurt24MAH7dzPoGN5zzrVGwvmAS_ck1ZYEVOGDixyZTCA==


 

Sunapple Studio Artists Recognized 

Congratulations to Tony Harrington, John Smith, Amy Tracy and 

Stephanie Spencer for having their drawings and paintings selected for 

the Accessible Expressions Ohio exhibit.  For the next several weeks 

their work will be on display at the Westerville Community Center and 

then will be on displays around Ohio. 

  

Sunapple also has a display and items for sale at Oakland Inside and 
Out, a new retail store in New Albany.  The display is in the room 

designated for local artists. 
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